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12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

Re: End of Spring Term 1 

Assalamu alaikom, 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and strong Imaan. 

As we come to the end of Spring Term 1, we look back at a term of successful remote 

learning, which would not have been possible without your support. 

We realise this has been a challenging period for parents at home supervising the online 

learning and once again, we’d like to thank you for your support and effort with remote 

learning. 

During this half term, we would like to ask you to “switch off” and have some “down 
time” with your family and rejuvenate yourselves both mentally and physically. As 
parents, we know you have tried your very best and that’s all we can ask of anybody. 

 

School Reopening 

The Government has told schools that a road map out of lockdown will be published the 

week beginning 22nd February. Schools will be given two weeks’ notice before being 

asked to re-open, which would be on the 8th March at the earliest.  

 

Work Packs 

Work packs for Nursery to Year 2 pupils and Abacus Text Books for Year 3 pupils will 

be ready for parents to collect on Monday 22nd February. A text message with collection 

timings will be sent on the day. 

Year 1 to Year 6 pupils – Please find your amended timetable attached. 
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Half Term Closure 

Friday 12th February 2021 is a half day for pupils and school will close at 12pm. 

Please note that the school office is closed over the half term and will re-open on Monday 

22nd February at 8am. 

We wish you a restful break and pray we will soon be able to welcome all our pupils back 

to school, insha’Allah. 

 

Jazak’Allah Khair 

 

Wasaalam 

 

Mrs D. Ghafori 

(Head Teacher)  
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